COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPRING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

lst December, 1961.

Dear Sirs, @
S.8s "ORIBNTAL"

I acknowledge your letter of the
18th and in confirmation of my cablegram of
the 28th November I have to point out that the
due date of the kngine Survey coincides with
that of the Special Burvey.

In these circumstances should the
Owners desire postponement of the Special and
Engine Surveys it will be necessary for a
General kxamination to be held in accordance
with Circular 1958 about the due date.

It is concluded that the general
service pump water end is now being renewed and
1 take this opportunity to remind you that the
lMain Boiler Survey became due at the end of
September last.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG.
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